International Specialty Products
Hwy 146 & Attwater Ave. PO Box 2141 Texas City Tx 77592-2141

January 9, 2004

Information Resources Manager Certified Mail No: 7003-0500-0001-0829-1172
Research and Special Programs Administration

Department of Transportation

400 7" Street, S.W. DPS-13

Washington, DC 20590

Re: Shutdown of ISP's Pipeline System
DOT-RSPS No. TA 32139

To Whom it May Concern:

ISP Technologies Inc. has abandoned the above referenced pipeline system in accordance with the pertinent pipeline safety
regulations (49 CFR Part 192.727). The final abandonment procedures were completed on November 15, 2003.

If you have questions or require additional information, please contact me at (409) 943-9137 or at
dpastalaniec@jispcorp.com.

Sincerely, v W
Davi Pastalamec , W J() M /<
A /

Manager, Safety & Environmental

ccC: Dan Shea, SHEA Consulting \{Q/
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